Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities

Keith E. Haas, P.E. General Manager



Michael L. Gitter, P.E. Chief of Operations Kenneth M. Scolaro, C.P.A. Administrative Manager

Chad W. Regalia, P.E. Chief Engineer

August 11, 2022

Board of Waterworks Commissioners:

Mayor Cory Mason Alder John Tate II Alder Natalia Taft Matthew Rejc Paul Vornholt Shannon Powell Stacy Sheppard Trevor Jung

SUBJECT: Change Order No. 2 - Contract W-20-10 - 36-inch Transmission Water Main

Dear Commissioners:

Submitted for your review and approval is Change Order No. 2 on Contract W-20-10, 36-inch Transmission Water Main, Mid-City Corporation (Contractor), in the amount of \$47,674.88. This change order is for various changes due to requests made by the City of Racine, Village of Mt. Pleasant, as well as to fulfill WDNR requirements.

The original contract amount is \$7,765,290.00. Approval of Change Order No. 2 would bring the total contract amount to \$7,812,964.88. This change order reflects an increase of 0.61% on the original contract amount.

Sincerely,

Michael Gitter

Water Utility Director

MG/jb